
State of N&th Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 - Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor Wiiliam L. Meyer 

William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary Director 

September 8, 1992 

Ms. Michelle Glenn 
Project Manager 
DOD Remedial Section 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IV 
345 Courtland Street, NE 
Atlanta, GA 30365 

RE: MCB Camp Lejeune 
Draft Record of Decision for Interim Remedial Action at the 
Shallow Aquifer, Hadnot Point Industrial Area 

Dear Ms. Glenn: 

In our letter of 3 September 1992 we requested that the parties to the MCB Camp 
Lejeune, Federal Facilities Agreement extend the period for review and comment of the 
referenced document for an additional 30 days. 

As per our discussion with you on Thursday 3 September 1992, it was decided not 
to request an extension that would extend into the new fiscal year. We therefore are 
requesting an extension for a sufficient amount of time (probably a few days), to resolve 
discussions that are now taking place concerning the preferred alternative for the referenced 
project. 
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We look forward to concluding these discussions and having a “Final ROD” in place 
by the end of this month and fiscal year 1992. If you have any questions please contact me 
a (919) 733-2801. 

E. Peter Burger, P.E. 
Enviromnentai Engineer 
NC Superfund Section 

EPB/kc 

cc: P. A. Rakowski 
file 


